
1240/5(6534) 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 2011 
 

Question 
 
In order to provide the background to the requests for additional funding for Information and 
Communications Technology (ICT) in the draft Annual Business Plan 2012, will the Minister 
provide details of allocations to ICT in the last 10 years, both allocations which were to a central 
ICT function, and allocations which were specifically made to departments, with the details to 
include the amount, what the money was for, how much of the allocation was spent, how much 
retained as a carry forward and how much was returned in some way as unspent. 
 
 
Answer 
 
The ICT budgets for certain Departmental services are held at a Departmental level. Gathering 
the information requested in the question has not been possible to do in the time available. The 
information will be provided to all States Members as soon as possible. 
 


